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DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY March 11, 1960

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora
Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Many thanks for your kind letter of March
4th, We all enjoyed vour visit here very
much and want to thank you again for your
stimulating papers and discussion,

I thought a few minutes af ter you had
taken the plane from the Raleigh=Durham airport
how fortunate you were to have gotten away
ahead of our big snow storm, I'm glad to
know that your trip back was pleasant and
rapid-

Thanks again for your kindness. All
good wishes to you.

Sincerely yours,

M«ﬁ?ﬂ%

Charles A, Baylis
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